
 

 
TO:  CVCSD Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Peter Kampa, General Manager 
 
DATE: November 16, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Item 7d) Consideration of Board support by resolution for the sales tax 

increase proposed to fund the Fire Department 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
Staff recommends board discussion and direction on the matter.  
 
BACKGROUND 
Director Scott Baker has recommended that the board take a position on the sales tax measure 
petition currently being circulated for signatures, in support of fire services. Since this is not a 
formal tax measure at this time, and the district is not the sponsor of any measure at this time it is 
appropriate for the board to take a position on such an issue. 
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